25th November 2007

Dear Teacher,

This letter comes from Class 4Y. Your time in this school has come to an end. We wanted to tell you goodbye as you proceed on to your new position in India National University.

We remember as freshmen, you welcomed us and took us on a familiarization programme that assisted us in feeling comfortable in the new school. As our class teacher and patron of the sports club, your guidance will not go unmentioned in most of our meetings and activities. We thank you also for all the good times that we shared together.

Please do call on us from time to time.

Your students

CLASS 4Y

